
 

 

  ATTACHMENT X-E 

 

 
ATTACHMENT X-E: Selection of Architect 

 

Potential Motion: Approve moving forward with selection process for District 

Architect 

 

 

 

 

In order to move forward with building projects, direction from the Board is needed regarding an 

Architect.   

 

In 2011, Cashman Stahler Group was selected as the architect for the District.  If the Board 

intends to move forward with facilities work and does not intend to use the Cashman Stahler 

Group, we will need to begin the process of selecting an architect. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


